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Friday, 1st March 2024 
 

Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
During the second half of the summer term, year 4 will be taking part in online MTC. The purpose of 
the MTC is to determine whether pupils can recall their times tables fluently, which is essential for 
future success in mathematics.  
 
In preparation for the MTC in the summer term, an MTC information session for parents will take 
place in Via teams on Wednesday 13th March 9.30-10am & 4.30-5pm. 
 
There is no need to book a time on this day, links will be sent out to all Year 4 parents for you 
to attend. 
 
Please see parent’s information link below 

Information for parents: multiplication tables check (publishing.service.gov.uk) 
  
Thank you for your co-operation and continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs Rathbone 
Principal 
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